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Welcome to our 
latest newsletter

Partnerships will always play a 
pivotal role in enabling us to 
deliver Home & Dry Starter 
Grants to deserving young 
people. In this edition, we’re 
excited to bring you news of 
our expanding partnership 
network.


How do we help?

Home & Dry recognise the 
diffi


fi

 


On the recommendation of 
our Partners, we can swiftly 
come to the help of these 
youngsters, by funding their 
deposit with a Home & Dry 
Starter Grant.


What can you 
do?

If you know a 
Nottinghamshire 
youngster aged between 
16 to 25, doing their 
best to get back on 
their feet, but struggling 
to fund a rent deposit, 
we’d like to hear from 
you.

Alternatively, if you just want to 
learn more, or explore how we 
might work together;  please 
email us at: 


help@homeanddry.org 

See our story


www.homeanddry.org

Better together

From inception, Home & Dry’s aim has always been to work in 
partnership with organisations and charities experienced in delivering 
housing care and services to young people. Our approach is to 
pragmatically work together with experts on the ground. We take our lead 
from them to provide a Home & Dry Starter Grant, in the form of a rental 
deposit; to assist young people they‘ve highlighted as being ready, but 
financially unable to take their next step towards securing independent 
accommodation. We hugely value and rely on the input of our partners to 
identify these youngsters. Without them, it would not be possible for us to 
deliver what we do.


Home & Dry are proud and grateful to work with Framework, Broxtowe 
Youth Homelessness and René House, who between them have helped us 
award 43 Starter Grants. We’re now delighted to welcome NPRAS, our 
newest partner, who’ve assisted us in taking that total to 45. To give them 
their full title, the Nottingham Private Rented Assistance Scheme helps 
support those who are homeless, or at risk of homelessness, to secure 
long-term, affordable, good quality accommodation.  All our partners are 
likeminded and we all share the same goal of achieving effective housing 
outcomes for young people. We all believe that with a little help, a lot of 
positive things can happen.
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